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LIMA — The Ohio National Championship Motorcycle Races are returning to the Allen County
Fairgrounds, 2750 Harding Highway, on Saturday.

  

The gates open to the public at 3 p.m. The racing is set to begin at 7:30 p.m.

  

Tickets for the event are available at the gates or at local dealer establishments. Tickets for
reserved seating are $35 and general admission is $30.

  

This will be the 30th annual Ohio National Championship Motorcycle Races and the event is
one of the highest economic generators for Lima/Allen County. More than 10,000 race fans
converge to watch the Grand National Circuit’s top racers in the nation participate in the half
mile dirt track oval at the fairgrounds. This is the area’s premier motorcycle racing event.

  

For more event information or to purchase tickets, visit

  

ohionationalchampionship.net or call Dean Gallup at 419-991-1491.
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